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27 June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Here is a summary of key points from the parents information meeting: 

Drop off at school on SUNDAY 14th July at 1pm 

Pick up at school on WEDNESDAY 17th July at 3pm 

Clothes – follow kit list though no need for bedding as this will be supplied. 

They will need a spare pair of old trainers for the raft building activity. 

For some activities, the children will be wearing harnesses so they will need to wear long shorts that cover 
their thighs (I suggest leggings). They will be sent back to change if they wear short shorts. Some activities 
will require long sleeved tops. All activities will require tops that cover their shoulders. 

No aerosol sprays as it will set the sensors in the rooms off. 

A small amount of pocket money is suggested for spending in the shop. It just sells snacks and souvenirs. 

Food – all requests have been forwarded to PGL. There is plenty of food – the children will not go hungry. 

The school mobile number for this trip is: 07923 414857 (not active until Sunday 14th ) 

I’m going to try and set up a What’s App group for parents – if you would like to be involved please text 
PGL and your daughter’s name. I will just send the odd message and photo showing what we’ve been up 
to! 

The school and PGL are not responsible for any valuables – please do not allow your child to bring anything 
valuable – jewellery, electronic devices etc. We are allowing pupils to bring their mobile but it is their 
responsibility. 

If behaviour falls below the expected standard, you will be called and asked to collect them. 

If you have any further questions, please email cdudley@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Dudley 

Joint Head of Mathematics (PGL Trip organiser) 
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